
 

 

Dear all, 

 

In these unprecedented times, Covid-19 is affecting us all and, as you would expect, University of 

Wales Press is taking all of the necessary precautions to protect our staff and customers, and to 

ensure business as usual as much as possible. 

 

Whilst most of our team have been set up and working from home for over a week, as of today our 

building will be closed until further notice and all work will be done remotely from home. 

 

Contacting us 

Our direct e-mails, Press e-mail account, website and social media will be as active as ever. If you 

usually contact us via telephone, some calls may not be answered immediately. Please feel free to 

leave a voicemail and we will endeavour to return your call the same day where possible, or contact 

us via the methods above. 

 

Post will reach us, but there will be a delay in response. We would appreciate any postal 

communications to instead be sent via e-mail wherever possible. If you don’t have a direct e-mail 

contact at the Press, please e-mail us at press@press.wales.ac.uk   

 

New publishing 

We continue to commission new titles as ever, and welcome new proposals.  

 

We are in regular and close contact with our wide network of partners and suppliers to ensure that 

they are keeping safe, and continuing with their own business as usual plans as much as possible. 

These include our external editors, printers, warehouse, distributors, bookshops and so on. 

 

At present, we do not expect there to be a delay on the publication of new books or journals, and all 

of our internal and external teams continue to work as hard as ever to meet publication dates. Our 

distribution partners continue to operate and send stock out to our readers and customers as best 

as they can. 

 

However, these are uncertain and constantly evolving times. We will endeavour to ensure that all of 

our authors and customers are informed of any potential impact on our schedules or ability to 

deliver our products at our earliest opportunity.  

 

If you would like to discuss a book or journal article that you are writing or that is in production, 

please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us. 
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Events and conferences 

The Press was due to participate in many events and conferences throughout the Spring and 

Summer, most of which will now not go ahead. These occasions are a great opportunity to catch up 

with our community and to make our books available for sale.  

 

Please keep in touch by following us on social media, viewing our website, or staying in touch with 

colleagues at the Press. If you would like to purchase our books, you can follow these links: 

 

http://www.uwp.co.uk/  

https://twitter.com/UniWalesPress  

https://www.facebook.com/UniversityofWalesPress/  

 

https://www.gwasgprifysgolcymru.org/  

https://twitter.com/GwasgPrifCymru  

https://www.facebook.com/gwasgprifysgol.cymru  

 

https://www.uwp.co.uk/gostyngiad-discount/  

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during these difficult times. We hope that 

you are keeping safe and well, and look forward to staying in touch during the months ahead. 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

 
 

Natalie Williams 

Director, University of Wales Press 
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